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FOSPS News
Jan 24

Thank you all for your support of our Christmas events! From ~
Christmas Cards, Elfridges, Discos, Raffle and lots of |
refreshments at school events we raised £2004. A record
breaking amount and a huge amount of activities. Thank you
to Kerry Lane, for her work seeking raffle prize donations.
Thank you to our volunteers who gave time to help at the
events, wrapping, decorating, baking, shopping, and all the
other behind the scenes prep. Maria, Paula, Sadie, Helen,
Monika, Rebekha, Kerry; Leila, Aga, Sarah, Rosie, Verity, Mrs
Morris, Crystal, Charlie, Georgie and Jacob. Thanks to Mrs
Axford and the school team for the help and approving the
mulled wine ;-). Also everyone who sold lots of extra raffle
tickets at work - you are amazing! We really couldnt have had
such success without everyone’s help and without the parents
allowing the children to attend and take part in all the

festivities (we hope they enjoyed!) THANK YOU!
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We will be one of the Tesco Blue token
boxes at the Farringdon store from Mid
Jan to the end of March.

We have applied for a technology grant to
help obtain more resources for the school.
Please do ensure to add your blue tokens
to our box and help the school get the

maximum amount. /;(m
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\I February 5th will be our next R2R clothing collection.
Bags will come out in school bags as usual and we have

extras in the school office. Please bring your bags of
clean clothes to the pub or church car parks at morning

Rags2Riches

drop off. This is a great chance to have a clear out, while |

it-ﬁﬁ"—-—-f—‘— ~earning money for school resources.

Future Events

We are planning Mothers and Fathers Day workshops and ;
now looking at summer term fete and summer BBQ. If you
would like to help out, run a stall, get involved, please do
come forward. We would love to hear from anyone who
would like to arrange an Easter trail or activity in the

village. We would also like to hear what there is an appetite
for, would you like a bingo night, disco, race night or have
you got other ideas? As these things cannot happen
without support, we welcome new volunteers. There are

Aily, Charlotte, Tara and Natalie
Friends of St Peters School Alvescot
friendsofstpetersalvescot@gmail.com

lot of ways to help, please reach out to Aily or )f':a email.

[ 111

P



